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In his letter of approval, the Acting Secretary of

State for External Affairs stated that the Commissionfs repor t

was a significant contribution to knowledge in the field of water

pollution côntrol . The Commission was assured that action was

being taken by the responsible authorities concerned to implement

the recommendations .
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